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25/02/2016
Dear Parents and Carers

On Monday 14th March, Classes Tamar, Lynher and Argyll will be visiting Plymouth Aquarium as part of British Science Week. The whole trip will be within school time, however the coach will be leaving promptly at nine so please ensure your child is on time. 

The trip will cost £7.25. If you are in receipt of free school meals you are eligible for a 50% reduction
Normal school uniform is to be worn and a packed lunch with a resealable drink is required. If you are in receipt of free school meals and would like a lunch from the canteen please indicate this on the slip below.

Please hand the slip in by Friday 4th March

Thank you.

.

Aquarium visit 2016 – hand in by Friday 4th March
Name of child ___________________________________

Class _________________________________

 
I have included £7.25                           (please tick)
My child receives free school meals, I have included £3.62         
Signed __________________________________
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Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton





     Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk" �head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk�


     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk


    























Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR 





Tel:   01752 822502


Fax:  01752 823407
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